
From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
To: "Jay Mitchell"
Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 716 sims hearing
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Mr. Mitchell,
 
Ms. Moermond has recommended the assessment is approved. This goes to City Council on
January 13, and she will ask them to continue the public hearing to January 27, 2021 at 3:30
p.m. so you have time to submit additional comments and testimony should you wish to
contest this recommendation.
 
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we will not be holding hearings in person.  Should you wish
to, you may send written testimony to be added to the record to
legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us or by voicemail at 651-266-6805.  If you don’t wish to
contest, no further action is needed.
 
Thanks,
Joanna
 
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 612-266-8515 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 

 
 
 
 
 

From: Jay Mitchell <jaymitchell93@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 3:20 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Cc: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Re: 716 sims hearing
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Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

 
Good afternoon,
Can I please get an update on the hearing from yesterday in regards to 716 SIms?
Thanks!
Jay
 
On Tue, Jan 5, 2021 at 9:15 AM Jay Mitchell <jaymitchell93@gmail.com> wrote:

Yes new plumbing permit are pulled and active.
 
On Tue, Jan 5, 2021, 8:59 AM Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Have you figured out the permits situation?  That is what today’s hearing is about.
 
Mai
 

From: Jay Mitchell <jaymitchell93@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 8:58 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Cc: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Re: 716 sims hearing
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

 
No Ms Mosley Coats is on vacation. Yes with everything going on right now I believe we will not
be done for 30days inspection included.

On Tue, Jan 5, 2021, 7:58 AM Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Can Ms. Mosley Coats participate?  If not, I will let Ms. Moermond know.    Also, will this
delay the repairs for this property?
 
Mai
 

From: Jay Mitchell <jaymitchell93@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 4, 2021 11:54 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 716 sims hearing
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

 
We have a hearing tomorrow morning.  Is it possible to postpone to a later date? My father
has been diagnosed with cancer and has surgery tomorrow morning 8am.  I will not be
available.  I'm sorry for the late notice.  His diagnosis was a surprise  before Christmas we are
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moving quickly for treatment.


